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(c) AMENDMENT OF TAXI LICENCE CONDITION - USE OF CCTV (AN 112 - 2011) 
 
Over the last couple of years, a number of taxis in Dundee have been equipped with CCTV systems. It 
is considered desirable to amend the standard conditions for Taxi Licences to provide that only 
authorised systems can be installed and it is proposed to amend the conditions by adding the 
following new conditions (for the avoidance of doubt, it will be entirely up to each operator whether to 
install CCTV in their taxi - its use will not be mandatory). 
 
"35. In the event that the licenceholder wishes to have CCTV installed in the vehicle, the following 
shall apply - 
 
(a) the system installed must be approved by the Council in consultation with Tayside Police; 
(b) appropriate notices must be displayed to advise passengers of the use of CCTV in the vehicle; 
(c) the licenceholder shall ensure that all necessary notifications are submitted to the Information 

Commissioner in connection with the purposes for which the CCTV system is used." 
 
 
 


